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F2BF’s Getting back into the gym plan!!! 

Here are a few things to know as we transition into our new gym environment!!
Things we have done in the gym:
*Personal spacing markings are located throughout the gym to identify 6 ft. distance to conform to social distancing standards

*Antibacterial hand stations are marked throughout the gym for quick and easy cleaning

*Designated DROP-OFF / PICK-UP areas. We are trying to avoid high traffic areas!!

*NO SEATING observation area!  We are providing an observation area upon request.

*Low teacher student ratios to conform with small group standards.

*NO WATER FOUNTAINS! Bottled water available!
*Routine gym cleaning throughout the day.

*Group workout spacing!  Groups will be spread-out through the gym to reduce congestion. 

Things we expect from gymnasts and parents:
*Please be dressed for class when you arrive at gym!  NO CHANGING AREA!!

*Families are recommended to bring bottled water for workouts. NO WATER FOUNTAIN!!
*Sign and return new rules and policy standards for gymnasts. PERSONAL SPACE GUIDELINES!!
*Bathroom breaks are on a as needed basis.
*Parents will take shoes and clothing with them upon drop-off.
*Class card will be provided for MAKE-UPS!!  

*If your child has any cold symptoms PLEASE KEEP THEM HOME UNTIL THEY ARE SYMPTOM FREE!!! 

*Class drop off HIGHLY recommended!! 
We will be adding and changing things periodically!  As we phase into the new normal, we will update our facility standards to accommodate for those changes.


